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We have a short issue this month:  I’ve already reported on the Turkey 

Creek tournament from April 1.  That was it for regular events in April, but 

we did have the annual Monterey trip.  The club had a pretty small turnout 

for the trip, but those who did make the trip enjoyed playing at Del Monte 

and Pacific Grove.  The weather was cool but pleasant, pretty typical for the 

Monterey Peninsula this time of year. 

NCGA QUALIFIER  

TRGC sent two teams to the NCGA qualifier at Paradise Valley on April 12.  

Bill Casey and Mike Hull are moving on after finishing tied for 6th at 5 under 

par. Brad Erway and Dan Gish shot 1 under par tied at 18th and failed to 

qualify. Bill and Mike will be at Poppy Hills May 8-9 for the Championship 

rounds.  

For those playing Paradise Valley, it is our Qualifier for the NCGA Associate 

Club Championship. The Championship dates are Aug 21-22 at Spyglass Hills 

and Poppy Hills. There are three area courses to pick from, all on July 27: 

Haggin Oaks, Paradise Valley and Poppy Ridge.  Max index used is 18.4 for 

men and 25.4 for women. If you plan on qualifying, please make sure you are 

available to play on the dates mentioned above.  
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MESSAGE FROM OUR CLUB PRESIDENT 

Spring is here and golf courses are recovering from spring aeration. Thanks 

to those that signed up for Carson City. We are playing Dayton Valley and 

Silver Oaks. Both tracks provide many opportunities to score well and some 

that might get you. We may be able to add more golfers if you decide to join 

us. If interested contact me at morrowundesided@yahoo.com.  

This is an election year. If you are interested in running for a position 

contact me at morrowundesided@yahoo.com.  

 

Members have asked me about different formats to use for our Club 

Tournaments. I would like members to contact me at 

morrowundesided@yahoo.com and let me know the types of format you would 

like to play.   This is your Club and your opinion matters, so please respond.  

Mike 

COMING EVENTS 

Our next TRGC regular event will be Paradise Valley in Fairfield on 

Saturday, May 6.  The tee sheet for this event appears to be full.  After 

Paradise Valley, we’re off until Saturday, June 3, when we will play at The 

Reserve in Stockton.  Later in June, we will play Timber Creek on 

Saturday, June 24. July starts out with Castle Oaks on Saturday, July 

15.  Both Timber Creek and Castle Oaks are always club favorites, so get 

your entries in early. 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman continues his fine work on our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com.  As noted before, the 2023 calendar of events 

and the next tournament entry forms are on the website.  The site continues 

to be your best source for all sorts of TRGC info. 

 

 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
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RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.  We’ve had several guests play in our events recently; 

hopefully, they had a good time and will join our group.  We’re in the middle 

of our summer season--a great time to introduce new friends to the club—

sign them up and bring them out! 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

